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EVENTS THIS WEEK

* On Tuesday our Year 11 Senior Student Leadership team were taken on a fun trip to Laser Quest as a treat
for all their hard work on the student leadership this year. Application forms for the next Year 11 Senior Student
Leadership positions can be picked up in reception.

e Exam Transition Day for Year 11 students was held in school on Thursday. The students are now officially on
study leave and will return to school for their exams.

* The second of our Year 8 Parent’s evenings was held on Thursday, It was lovely to see so many parents over
the course of both evenings, as this is always the perfect opportunity for parents to speak with teachers about
their child’s progress and any concerns they may have.

e On Friday our Year 7 students visited Cotswold Forest Park as part of their Geography curriculum, they were
very lucky with the weather.

* The Year 11 GCSE written exams began on Friday with students sitting Biology in the morning and German

after lunch. We wish them the very best of luck.

EVENTS COMING UP

e Monday 13th May the PTFA will be holding a meeting at 5pm in school.

e Miss Lythe will be holding a USA Trip parent meeting on Wednesday 15th May at 3pm. This will be held in
the geography room. We will be discussing the following: the itinerary, spending money, kit list, sleeping
arrangements and AOB.

e Tuesday 21st May we have the Immunisation team in for a catch-up session, if you have signed your child up
to received their vaccination, please ensure they come to school in a short sleeve shirt to aid the nurse team.

e Friday 24th May will be the last day of term 5, we break up at 2.45. We look forward to seeing the students
back in school on Monday 3rd June.

¢ Please can all Year 11 students be reminded that they need to be wearing full uniform, including school tie, in
order to enter the exam room.

e During the exam season we will be signing in any late students via the external door to Reflection, therefore
please can all students aim to be at school before 8.45 in order for them to enter the school site through the
student entrance.

* The lost property is accumulating in the school office, if your child is missing any items, please send them to
reception to check if it has been handed in.

¢ As the weather begins to finally warm up, please can students ensure they come to school with a water bottle,
which can be re-filled from the water fountains.

e During exams we have made some adjustments to the school timings, this means that the canteen menu has
had to be altered slightly. The popular roast dinner option on a Wednesday will be back on the menu as soon as

the exam series has finished.

CAREERS

e Applications for the Cotswold Airport Aviation Scholarship this year. This scholarship, which is fully funded
by the airport, has been running for over 10 years and is based here at Cotswold Airport on the Gloucestershire/
Wiltshire boundary. Itis aimed at 15 to 18 year olds and will be taking place from Monday 5th August to
Saturday 10th August 2024.

The aim of the week is to give the scholars an insight into the aviation industry and the many job roles available
to them. The scholarship is open to those within the local community who don’t necessarily have the means to
access aviation but would love a career within the industry.

The week will be filled with different aviation activities to give young aviation enthusiasts a kick-start in their
careers, including flying lessons. We pride ourselves in this being an invaluable opportunity that shines a light on
every section of the industry and leaves no stone un-turned.

We have seen first-hand just how beneficial the scholarship has been to previous scholars, having given
opportunities to pursue careers in the aviation industry that they wouldn't have otherwise.

We would love it if you could help advertise this opportunity to your students. Please find below the 2024
aviation scholarship poster which includes QR codes and web addresses to the application form.

Applications are now open and will close 16th May 2024. Alternatively ask at reception for details.

8 PLACES
AVAILABLE

FLYING EXPERIENCES
GROUND SCHOOL

AIR TRAFFIC SERVICES
AIRCRAFT MAINTENENCE
INDUSTRY VISITS
ENGINEERING

-
APPLICANTS MUST BE

15 TO 18 YEARS OLD
LIVING IN GLOUCESTERSHIRE,
WILTSHIRE, OXFORDSHIRE

AND BERKSHIRE
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APPLICATION CLOSING DATE 16.05.2024

MONDAY 13.5 TUESDAY 14.5 WEDNESDAY 15.5 THURSDAY 16.5 FRIDAY 17.5
During| MFL Film Club Mindfulness Club Rock Soc Club Spanish Club
school Y7 Reading (wk.A)
Y8 Reading (wk.B)
After Netball all years | USA Trip meeting
school Homework Club Homework Club | Homework Club

MONDAY 20.5

TUESDAY 21.5

WEDNESDAY 22.5

THURSDAY 23.5

FRIDAY 24.5

buring| MEL Film Club el e Rock Soc Club Spanish Club
school Y7 Reading (wk.A)
Y8 Reading (wk.B) LAST
Immunisations DAY OF
After Netball all years
school | Homework Club | Homework Club Homework Club Homework Club
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